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CONTACT: Carl Harline, Traffic Engineer 
424 South Castell Ave. 

New Braunfels, TX 78130 
830.221.4028 

charline@nbtexas.org 
 

Temporary Detour for Live Oak Avenue 
 

New Braunfels, TX − City officials have been notified of potential traffic delays on Live Oak Avenue in the 

vicinity of the Union Pacific Railroad, between Landa Street and the Dry Comal Creek on Thursday, April 14th, 

between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., due to railroad maintenance in that area.  

 Both directions of traffic on Live Oak Avenue will be directed to detour around the railroad crossing 

closure with appropriate signage in place. Work is expected to be completed within the indicated times, weather and 

other factors permitting. 

 For additional information contact City of New Braunfels Traffic Engineer Carl Harline at 830-221-4028 or 

at charline@nbtexas.org. 
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